
 

From: Betty-Anne Widmeyer   

Sent: 2025/02/20 11:20 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0458 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

We are writing to voice our opposition to the application submitted for 46 Bromley Crescent to build 

a garden suite in the backyard. 

Since 2018 this property has been used as a rental house?, rooming house?, party house?, parking 

lot?  In other words, The Dew Drop Inn. 

With all of this coming and going we have seen an increase in traffic, speeding, noise and 

overflowing garbage and recycling which may explain why we have seen an increase of cayotes, 

raccoons, fox and other creatures, roaming the streets and our yards. 

Our neighborhood has drastically changed from a quiet, friendly residential area where neighbours 

and friends respected each other’s property by maintaining their own property and not having to be 

reminded to cut their grass, shovel their driveways and sidewalks AND to use common sense when 

having “events” in your back yard. In other words, “turn it down”. 

A garden suite will only add to the chaos that already exists and sets a precedent for more of the 

same. 

We strongly oppose this application and authorize this to be posted on the agenda. 

 

Betty & Baird Widmeyer 

26 Brookland Drive 

Brampton, ON 

L6T 2M5 

 


